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KINGSTON

REAL ESTATE

Contractors Yard, West Haddon Road, Ravensthorpe
Public Consultation Feedback Sheet

Kingston Real Estate are preparing a detailed planning application for a residential redevelopment to provide up to 16 dwellings
at the Contractors Yard, West Haddon Road, Ravensthorpe.

We would be grateful to receive your comments and feedback on our proposal. We will consider your feedback when preparing
and submitting our final application to Daventry District Council.

. Do you support the principle of Please provide an explanation for your answer.
residential development on
this brownfield site?

Yes |:|
No |:|

. If you are supportive of
the planning application
proposals, what do you like
about them?

. If you are not supportive
of the planning application
proposals, what are your
concerns about them?

. Do you have any ideas on
how the planning
application could be
improved?

If you would like to expand on your
comments please continue overleaf

The information on display at this exhibition is also available to view online at www.kingstonre.com/ravensthorpe-consultation
until 2nd March 2018.

Please place this questionnaire in the box provided or alternatively you can take a form home and post it to the following address:
Ravensthorpe Public Consultation, Kingston Real Estate, 228 Wellingborough Road, Northampton, NN1 4E)

If you prefer, you can submit your feedback form via email to newhomes@kingstonre.com

Comments should be submitted no later than 2nd March 2018.
All feedback received before the closure of our public consultation period will be considered as our planning application is finalised.

We do not need your details but it would help our understanding to know where you live. The information will be held as
confidential and no responses will be attributed to an individual or an address.

Name: Address:




